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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Hann Enterprises, for the purchase and 

installation of new site amenities at Interstate Park. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The contract amount is not to $73,000.00, plus applicable 

taxes and fees, and funds are available from the Limited Tax 

General Obligation Capital Improvement Bonds, Account 

No. 332459-B45D011. 

  

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Residents have requested this project for many years and are 

excited to see improvements to Interstate Park. This 

purchase will be for new bleachers, benches and picnic 

tables throughout the park.  These new improvements are 

much needed, as most of the current amenities are past their 

maintainable life.   

 

This purchase will be made utilizing the TIPS Contract 

Cooperative Purchasing Program, Contract No. 23080101. 

 


